


From: David Simpson
To: Chloe Senior
Cc: Melissa Abercrombie; Reuben Davis; Noah Brister; Ben Addley
Subject: Wilson/Peel APS
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 4:54:53 PM
Attachments: Follow Up on 690 Peel.msg

Hi Chloe
 
Regarding the APS concern that was delegated at the March 27, 2024 Council meeting, staff have
further mitigated the concern over “constant chirping” by utilizing a Polara app (provided by APS
manufacturer) to further adjust the APS push buttons and speaker outputs levels.   The resident
confirmed satisfaction with this resolution as per attached email.
 
 
Regards
David  
 
 
DAVID SIMPSON, P.Eng., PMP  (He/Him)
Director of Public Works, Oxford County    T 519.539.9800 ext 3100
 



From: Mike O"Bright
To: Noah Brister
Cc: Jerry Acchione; Bernia Martin
Subject: Follow Up on  Peel
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:17:14 PM

Hi Noah...looks like whatever you did worked...I cannot hear any chirping from my
deck....very nice...thx for all your help.

Cheers

i Noah...we are looking forward to next week when they come around to lower the noise
output on the cross walks Peel/Wilson.
In my reply I mentioned i have read the ACT pertaining to Crosswalks in Ontario.  I just want
to clarify a few things in order to make
sure next week goes smoothly.




